

[bookmark: _GoBack]If you do not already have an in force private health insurance plan through our agency and are needing to purchase brand new coverage then first of all we’d like to say THANK YOU for allowing us the opportunity to assist you.  

The most efficient way for us to help you during this extremely busy season of the year is for you to call our office at 336-249-6344 to get an appointment scheduled with one of our agents. We would love to personally meet with you at our office in Lexington to discuss all of your options if it’s not too far of a drive for you and you are able. If the distance to our office is a little further than you would like to travel then we can take care of everything with a phone appointment as we have done with hundreds of our customers over the last several years. 

We will need to know several important details from you at the beginning of your scheduled appointment in order for us to be able to assist you with the quoting process and help determine which plan will be most cost-effective for you. Please go back to the “AEP” page on our website and find “Helpful Resources”. Find, print, and complete the 2017 AEP Questionnaire at the top of the Helpful Resources and have that in hand at the beginning of your scheduled appointment. *For help with determining your projected Modified Adjusted Gross Income as well as household size for subsidy just click on the links you will find to help you with that listed just below the questionnaire. 

Feel free to call our office today at 336-249-6344 to schedule your appointment.

Once we have assisted you with getting your new health insurance plan enrolled then just remember to keep us in mind if you ever need us for any of your other insurance needs beyond health insurance. Also, check out our brand new Referral Reward program under the AEP link as well to see how we will reward you for any folks that you are able to refer our way that we are able to place business with. 

Thanks again for allowing us to assist you with your insurance needs. We look forward to building a long term relationship with you! 

